[bookmark: _GoBack]Feedback on STAPES 2017/18: 14h September 2017

1= Very unsatisfied, 2 = Unsatisfied, 3 = Neutral, 4 = Satisfied, 5 = Very satisfied

	9 Respondents
	NA
	1
	2
	3
	4
	5
	GPA
	% Sat.

	1
	Satisfaction with the Teaching Practice Exchange 
	5
	
	
	
	3
	1
	4.3
	100

	2
	Satisfaction with the Comparative Marking Workshop 
	2
	
	
	
	4
	3
	4.4
	100

	3
	Satisfaction with the WebPA Workshop 
	5
	
	
	
	1
	3
	4.8
	100

	
	Totals 
	12
	
	
	
	8
	7
	4.5
	100



Comments regarding the Teaching Practice Exchange.
· it was great to have the opportunity to hear about colleague's ideas and experiences to optimise the teaching and learning experience at LJMU
· good format. Would be better if more people available for discussion. Insufficient time to view 'posters'.
· I got some interesting ideas and tips
· interesting material covered.

Comments regarding the Comparative Marking Workshop.
· Excellent provision but I’d need more time to assimilate this and think about how it would be useful in our own modules.
· Very interesting - but would have liked to seen our results demonstrated as the graph shown in the talk & it room didn't really show how you would transfer the exercise to marks.  Jill was very good talking to staff.  We thought it would be a very good exercise for L6 students to peer review a piece of coursework which they already hand in in a draft form to get academic feedback.  We would not remove the academic feedback part but see the peer review as an enhancement to this learning activity.
· The idea is good, but implementation seems complex.  I decided to run it in my module, but perhaps a paper based version
· Interesting concept, I'd not heard of this type of marking before.  Food for thought.  
· An interesting idea. I think it would be useful for L6 and L7 students to see and grade the work of others, however I don't think it would be useful for other levels as the marking workload would be much increased and there are limited opportunities for giving feedback.

Comments regarding the WebPA Workshop.
· Very useful to know the software exists and can be accessed by LJMU academic staff.
· It could be good for reports
· A very good idea for marking group work. It was nicely presented and the many potential caveats were discussed.

Comments regarding the STAPES event as a whole
· The sessions I attended were very good and well run.
· This week in a year when people are coping with new timetables, Canvas etc was perhaps the reason why attendance was poor. The content should be attracting more. One colleague who couldn't make it suggested that DSW might be a good time when teaching loads are lighter.
· I think it was a really good event. Maybe it just needed pushed a little harder in the advertising. Maybe more information ahead of time about what the morning involved would have attracted more people?
· Sorry could not attend more - just too busy at this time of the year!
· Good day, could have done with a few more attendees.
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